Yogyakarta, 12 Februari 2019
To:

Editor in Chief of JITAA

Dear Sir/Madam
We hereby send manuscript entittled “Hydrolyzation of Duck Meat Protein Using Bacillus

cereus Td5b Protease, Pepsin, Trypsin and Their Potency as an Angiotensin Converting
Enzyme Inhibitor”.

This manuscript has not been published and it is not under consideration publication
elswhere.

Thank you for your coorporétion, and we hope this manuscript could be published in your
journal.

Sincerely yours,
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Atik Winarti  Fathimah Rahmawati Nanung Agus Fitriyanto® Jamhari  Yuny Erwanto





